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Name Shirley Smith

Address CHANCTONBURY CLOSE, 8, CHANCTONBURY CLOSE, PULBOROUGH, RH20 4AR
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Comment

 Objection

Comments We would like to strongly object to the above planning application. We have lived in Washington for 30 
years plus and feel that this landfill would be detrimental to our health with polluted air and also 
polluted water which runs so close to the sandpit. 
Wildlife would also be affected as we are told we have nesting falcons, sand martins and crested 
newts (protected species!!) in this area. 
This is the second time since we have lived here that this application has arisen. We cannot see how 
anything has changed - lorries, fumes, congestion on roads and leakage from pits. 
Yours sincerely, 
Shirley and Tony Smith
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